
Government House , 
Ottawa.

October 3rd 1923.

Dear Colonel Bovey,
Mary thanks for your letter of the 

27th ultimo respecting Charles V.Wyld. It was very kind 
of you to see Mr Wyld, and I do not see that anything 
more can be done at the present time.

Believe me
Yours truly,

Governor General's Secreta:

Colonel Wilfrid Bovey,O.B.E., 
McGill University, 

MOIITHEA1.


